
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

Procurement of Consulting Services for the Media Planning and Global Placement for
Clark

The Bases Conversion Development Authority (BCDA) through its Bids and Awards
Committee for Consulting Services (BAC-C) would like to inform that the Pre-eligibility
Conference for the Procurement of Consulting Services for the Media Planning and
Global Placement for Clark has been postponed due to justifiable reasons. The BAC-C set
the new schedule below:

ACTIVITY
From To

DATE/SCHEDULE DATE/SCHEDULE

Pre-eligibility Conference 10:00 AM, 10 October 2024
(Thursday)

12:00 PM, 10 October
2024 (Thursday)

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE FOR CONSULTING SERVICES:

By:

ENGR. MARK P. TORRES
Vice Chairperson


